
 

2017-2018 General Assembly 

 

 

SENATE BILL 257: 

Appropriations Act of 2017, Sec. 37.6: 

Enterprise Resource Planning 

Committee:  Date: August 30, 2017 

Introduced by:  Prepared by: Billy R. Godwin 

Staff Attorney Analysis of: Sec. 37.6 of S.L. 2017-57  

 

 

Karen Cochrane-Brown 

Director S257-SMBD-68(sl)-v-4 
 

Legislative Analysis 

Division 

919-733-2578 
 
 

 

This bill analysis was prepared by the nonpartisan legislative staff for the use of legislators in their deliberations and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 
 

OVERVIEW:  Section 37.6 of S.L. 2017-57 directs the Department of Information Technology (DIT) 

to collaborate with the Office of State Budget and Management and the Office of State Controller to 

continue to develop a fully consolidated statewide Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) solution and 

to that end allocates to the Department of Information Technology from the funds appropriated in 

this act to the Statewide Reserves, the sum of $3 million for the 2017-2018 fiscal year and the sum of 

$10 million for the 2018-2019 fiscal year.  This section also directs DIT to submit an annual ERP 

project progress report to the Joint Legislative Oversight Committee on Information Technology and 

to the Fiscal Research Division on or before January 1.  This section of the act became effective July 

1, 2017. 

  


